
A special meeting of the School Board was held Thursday,   August 14, 
2014, in the Thomas F. Kelly Theatre at Central High School, 2200 
South Roosevelt Street.  
    
Duane Alm, Todd Kolden, and Scott Wirth were present for the      Call Order 
“Back to School” welcome that started at 8:00 AM.  Kevin Burckhard,  
Linda Burdette, Brad Olson, and Brian Sharp were not present.  A  
quorum was not reached. 
    
The meeting adjourned at 9:30 AM.      Adjournment  
  
  
  
   Brad Olson    __________________________________________  
        President  
  
  
  
   Tom Janish _________________________________________  
        Finance Director  


